F. . . . DUC

From: PUC

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:26 AM

To:

Subject: EL18-053

Mr. Homan,

Thank you for your email and information regarding the Deuel Harvest transmission and wind siting permit request pending before the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission. I appreciate you sharing your views on the proposed projects. Your comments will be considered during the permitting process.

I appreciate you sharing your views on the proposed projects in writing and at the meeting in Clear Lake. Your daughter made an excellent presentation as well.

Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in this docket, EL18-053. You may view the full docket online at

http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2018/EL18-053.aspx. This Siting Guide helps explain the commission's processing of this docket,

http://puc.sd.gov/commission/dockets/electric/2018/el18-053/el18-053sitinghandout.pdf.

Gary Hanson, Chairman South Dakota Public Utilities Commission www.puc.sd.gov